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DATE OF UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN POST-UTME CBT SCREENING 

  

This is to inform prospective candidates who have registered for the post UTME that the 

screening which will be CBT, will hold on Monday, 20 February 2023 and Tuesday, 21 

February 2023.  

  

Information on Date, Time and Venue will be communicated via a photocard to each 

candidate through the University Admission Portal.  Candidates are requested to print the 

photocard and bring along to the venue of the screening. 

  

Enquiries should be directed to the following Desk Officers: 

Mr. L. O. Abu – 07038311002 

Mr. O. A. Elijah – 07082542182  

  

  

Signed 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 

Registrar and Secretary to Council  

  

 


